BRING A MUSIC STAND
27 June 2015

Dear Participants,

The conductors of your atelier, Marleen Annemans and Richard Filz, are kindly asking
if you could bring MUSIC STANDS with you to the festival, since you will be using
your hands a lot during the music.

The festival unfortunately has used up all its stands for orchestral rehearsals and
concerts, this is why it would be useful if as many of you could bring music stands as
possible.

Thank you very much in advance!
The Music Office



